
Declaration of grants and donations 

Novo Nordisk is committed to providing on-going support for patient associations in 
therapeutic areas where we feel we can make a difference. This includes financial and 
non-financial support in the form of sponsorship of educational meetings and charitable 
donations. 

In 2016, Novo Nordisk supported Diabetes Ireland. The financial value of this support 
totalled €23,000. This included a corporate collaboration in the form of a Gold Card 
Membership (€10,000), a grant towards production of the ‘General Practitioner Literature 
Campaign’ (€8,000) and sponsorship of the Diabetes Ireland Paediatric Study Day 
(€5,000).  

Non-financial support was provided to Diabetes Ireland in the form of administrative 
support for the organisation of the Diabetes Ireland Paediatric Study Day. Non-financial 
support was provided to the Type 1 Diabetic Dublin Support Group through the use of 
the Novo Nordisk Ireland boardroom to facilitate their monthly meetings.  
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